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Dear M. Boulianne,
Thank you for your enquiry about the catalogue of additional items in our
G.E. Bentley collection.

Our webmaster is on leave at present, so it may be some time until the web
and PDF versions of the catalogue are synchronized.

I have, however, added an entry for Blake Supplement no. 150 to the PDF,
hoping that that might be helpful to you. I have uploaded it to the website,
and attached a copy for your convenience.

We can also let you know of any future updates to the catalogue, if you like.

Best regards,

Douglas Fox
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